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New signage installed on 207 - 
30-day notice period 

commences 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Seskéha/August 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to announce that Heavy 
Vehicle Restriction and new Stop Signs have been installed 
today at locations on Route 207.  
 
The stop signs are located at Patton’s Glen and Peter Foxy’s 
intersection and were installed to address public safety 
concerns.  
 
Users of the 207 are hereby given official notice that the 
enforcement will commence thirty (30) days from today’s date. 
This is being done to give users time to adjust to the change. 
 
The Heavy Vehicle Restrictions and the installation of new 
Stop Signs were originally announced to the community on 
June 29, 2016. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ron Skye 
Commissioner of Public 
Safety 
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___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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